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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd July, 1923,

Dear 8irs,
With reference to the entry in your
return of vessels under survey for the Quarter ended

the 30th ultimo relative to the steamer "SIR JANES

BEARK ROSS®, I shall be glad to learn how this oase

now stands as regards the completion of the 2nd Special
Survey Nosle

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary..

The Burveyors,.

CHRISTIANIA.




